
 

The Mayor and Council of the Town of Centralhatchee met for a called meeting on Monday, 

November 13, 2017, at 5:30 p.m., at City Hall with Mayor Barbie Crockett presiding. 

 

Council present were Eley Loftin, Julia Hand, Pepper Jackson, Barbara Norwood, Walt Wiggins, 

and Clerk, Linda Rogers. 

 

1. Mayor Crockett called the meeting to order and Pepper Jackson gave the invocation. 

 

2. Walt Wiggins led the pledge. 

 

2018 Budget Review 

 

3. Mayor Crockett presented the 2018 Proposed General Funds Budget for review, 

discussion, and approval.   

 

There was a motion and second (J. Hand/B. Norwood) to accept the 2018 Proposed General 

Funds Budget. The vote was unanimous. 

 

CD Proposal 

 

4. Mayor Crockett stated with security issues involving bank accounts and check cards 

being hacked, the recommendation was made to transfer $250,000.00 from General 

Funds to a CD.  

   

Following discussion there was a motion and second (J. Hand/E. Loftin) to transfer $250,000.00 

from General Funds to a CD as recommended. The vote was unanimous. 

 

There being no other business to discuss and on motion and second (E. Loftin/W. Wiggins) the 

meeting adjourned.  The vote was unanimous.         


